
COUNCIL MEETING – 28TH OCTOBER 2015  
ITEM 7 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Joyce Edwards for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“Should local residents living in the vicinity of the children's homes in Thorpe 
Thewles and Hartburn be unusually worried about the police visits that have 
not been part of the standard protocol for missing or absent children?”  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


